PUBLIC CORRESPONDENCE

The following is public correspondence received by the City Clerk’s Office after the posting of the
original agenda. Individual contact information has been redacted for privacy. This may #oz be a
comprehensive collection of the public correspondence, but staff makes its best effort to include all
correspondence received to date.

To send correspondence to the City Council, on matters listed on the agenda please email
PublicComment@losaltosca.gov


mailto:PublicComment@losaltosca.gov

From: Couture, Terri

To: Public Comment

Cc: Gabriel Engeland

Subject: public comment - items not on the agenda - October 25, 2022
Date: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 2:26:41 PM

Dear Council Members

A person who has accomplished a lot in life and is happy will not feel the urge to turn down the
accomplishments or true actions of another. Hater behavior always stems from the lack of a life well
lived.

Those that seek to divide us are not good for our community and they should understand their
actions do not show their love for their neighbors. This lack of honor dissolves communities and
destroys trust.

Our leaders, the city council and their commissioners should lead by example and show their
neighbors honor and respect.

Terri Couture

*Wire Fraud is Real*. Before wiring any money, call the intended recipient at a number you
know is valid to confirm the instructions. Additionally, please note that the sender does not
have authority to bind a party to a real estate contract via written or verbal communication.
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October 18, 2022

Dear city clerk please make sure this gets on the record for the city council meeting October 25. 2022.
Too many of us want this to be broadcast, but we don’t want the attacks we are seeing now, therefore
the anonymity of this letter

***%*Eor Items not on the Agenda for City Council meeting October 25, 2022

To the Los Altos City Council:

Your newly-appointed planning commissioner, along with a core group of Councilwoman Fligor
and Commissioner Pete Dailey supporters, are spreading untruths and half-truths through print
and social media. This does not reflect well on the City of Los Altos.

In resolution 2022-19 the Council resolved to improve community engagement to ensure
residents are heard, informed, and engaged. Section 1 1.1 of your purpose is to “...promote
communication, understanding, fairness and trust among council members, staff and members
of the public.”

The falsehoods and malicious tone are not promoting honesty, fairness or effective governance.

Will you stand up now and denounce the untruths or will you disregard the ethics you swore to
uphold?

All constituents are watching you.
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